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Tallaght Area Committee Meeting — 22™ February 2010

Dear Ms. Rooney,

I refer to your letter of March 2™ in relation to question submitted by Councillor D. Looney
which was passed at the above meeting:

“To ask the Manager to make contact with Bus Atha Cliath to ask if they would consider
facilitating residents in the Walkinstown and Greenbhills areas access to St. James” Hospital,

through the extension of the 123 route, the provision of a feeder bus to the LUAS line, or some
other option.?”

As you may be aware Dublin Bus is carrying out a full review of its network of services.
An integral part of this review is the simplification of the network. While no final decisions
have been made, the extension of route 123 is not emerging as a proposed alignment. However

other options are being considered in the area and your proposals will be taken on board in this
regard.

P
Paddy Dokerty,
Operations Manager.
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